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Dear colleagues, 

It is my pleasure to write these words of praise and acknowledgement to our colleagues 
that together with Prof. Lotz persist in endeavors to keep the knowledge and science 
here in Novi Sad. In these days of ours, collaboration and communication with our 
French colleagues in various fields of oncology appear to be so simple, comprehensible, 
and applicable.  I am happy for their generosity in sharing with us their knowledge and 
expertise in oncology that, in our circumstances, sometimes seem to be insurmountable 
obstacles. Persistence, determination, and above all a great love for people adorn the 
character of Professor Jean-Pierre Lotz. As far as I am concerned, I can only say that I 
have been professionally very fortunate to meet Professor Lotz who in three consecutive 
Septembers teaches us the new achievements in oncology. 

Prof. Dr. Darjana Jovanović




